
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Birth Date ________________ Age ______ Grade _____ School ____________________________ 
 
Phone ______________________________ Email _______________________________________ 

May we email you our newsletter about upcoming Teen Volunteer Boards? yes / no 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT __________________________________________________________ 
      Name     Phone 
 

Image Release:  I hereby authorize print and/or broadcast media to interview, photograph, or film me and/or 

my child for use in county publications, programs, exhibitions, showings or displays, and the promotion thereof 

in all media. Provo City may edit such items as desired. I will not hold Provo City or the Provo City Library 

responsible for its use. I hereby represent and certify that I have read the foregoing and fully understand the 

meaning and effect thereof and by my signature have given my consent for such use. 

 _____________________________________________________________ 

   TVB Member      Date 

_____________________________________________________________ 

   Parent or Guardian     Date 

 

Provo City Library Teen Volunteer Board Time Log for _________ (school year) 
Please sign in and track your time. Please leave this form in the TVB notebook. Copies provided upon request. 

Date Activity Time of Arrival Advisor’s Initials 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

• Teen Volunteer Board meets the first Thursday of every month at 6:30pm at the Provo City Library. 

• All TVB members must be at least 12 years old and enrolled in the 7th grade or higher (or the equivalent). 

Once a TVB member graduates from high school, they also graduate from TVB. 

• We expect consistent attendance from TVB members.  

• Meetings begin on time, so arrive early to enjoy the fun! 

• Please remember to sign in in order to receive full credit. 

• Be respectful of the staff, each other, and the space. The library staff has the right to address anyone who 

does not follow these guidelines. Parents will also be notified. 


